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To whom it may concern- 

 

This measure is completely anti-second amendment. You're supposed to be working 

for the people of the state whereas if you look at a map it's essentially one little dot in 

Portland that voted for this and the rest of the state is completely against it. I don't 

know a single person that is for it. This will do nothing to prevent crime as everybody 

already knows bad people don't follow the law. I urge you to please reconsider this 

bill. It is going to hurt so many people.  


